
From: Steve Eckhardt 
Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2015 4:30 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB32 
 
The government has no business telling me what is in my "best interest" with respect to my 
401k.  I am more than capable of doing it myself as are the vast majority of Americans.   
 
this just appears to be yet another way the government is trying to not only take my money, 
through higher costs and maybe even taxes, but a way for the government to justify control over 
yet another chunk of our economy so you can then use it to generate donations to your party and 
votes for your party.  it is disgusting.   
 
401k's are fine for the vast majority of Americans.  Leave them alone.  
 
Steve Eckhardt 
 
 


